
                                                                                     

It is with great sadness that we share the news of the passing of HRH Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh on 
Friday 9th April 2021, aged 99.  We extend our deepest sympathies and condolences to Her Majesty The 
Queen and the Royal Family. 
 
HRH was the Colonel-in-Chief of the Queen's Own Highlanders (Seaforth and Camerons) through the life 
the Regiment. 
 

 
 

Prior to that appointment he was Colonel-in-Chief of the Queen’s Own Cameron Highlanders. 
 
A book of condolence is available at www.royal.uk. 
 
Our fond memories of his visits to the 1st Battalion are reflected in these pictures: 

http://www.royal.uk/


              

 

  

 

       

 

          


